2/15/25, 10:02 AM State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Re: Extension

OLORADO Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

Re: Extension

Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us> Sat, Feb 15, 2025 at 10:02 AM
To: Robert Congdon <defiancestone11@gmail.com>

Robert,

| have extended the decision due date for the Brown Quarry application by another 30 days, to March 24, 2025, per your
request.

Leigh Simmons
Environmental Protection Specialist
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